
Andrew Beattie

From: Annette Wright <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Friday, 12 August 2016 2:40 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because it does not make sense to place the development

at moorebank when it is surrounded by housing that has developed here with NSW and federal government blessing
. Both have profited from the housing development in the area and seem to have blinkers on when it comes to the

moorebank site. The area has a very large population of families . Developing the area for more noise and pollution

and increased traffic especially trucks and dust from the proposal will affect their health and quality of life Sydney
southwest already has a high rate of childhood asthma adding this is going to make things worse for those children.
It will also devalue the housing in the area. We sail in the lake down stream and the water will suffer as will the
wildlife in and around the area. Liverpool has historically been a dumping ground for state and federal governments

and it is time to say enough! The people here deserve the same rights
and clean air as other areas of the state. The banks of the river need to be returned to the community not

commerce. Most of Sydney's waterfronts have been restored. The Georges river should be exception. I strongly

object to the development on many frounts, environmentally, socially, and for the health of the community.

Yours sincerely,

Annette Wright

Holsworthy, New South Wales, 2173, Australia
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